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Appendix D: Use of Te Reo Māori for Assessment

Guidelines for Translators

This item of work has been submitted/will be presented as a requirement of a Victoria University course or programme. Once it has been translated and considered by the examiner, the mark received for this work will count towards the final grade given to the student.

Please translate what is written/presented as accurately as possible. Keep in mind that the student’s ability to express her/his ideas in clear and accurate language is one of the skills being assessed and will be reflected in the grade given for this work.

You should not seek to improve the student’s use of language in your translation, for example by correcting errors or inconsistencies, or by improving the flow of awkward passages. On the other hand, effective and creative use of language should be reflected in the English translation as far as possible.

If necessary you may make additional comments on the clarity and quality of the original work, but bear in mind that these may be taken into account in the grading of the work.

Note that the translation (and additional comments) can be made available to the student.

A glossary of technical terms has been provided to assist translation.

If you require clarification about any aspect of the assignment please contact the course co-ordinator [NAME] on (o4) 463 [XXXX].
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